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October 23, 2018 
 
Dwayne Heap 
Glacier Mountain Transport 
9090 S 19th Ave 
Bozeman, MT 59718-7826 
 
RE:   Spill Closure Approval [CVID 20823] 
 
Dear Mr. Heap, 
 
On August 7, 2018, the Enforcement Program (ENF) of the Montana Department of Environmental 
Quality (DEQ) received a report of a Glacier Mountain Transport semi-truck accident which spilled an 
unknown amount of diesel fuel on Highway 191 near Mile Marker 62 in Gallatin County, Montana. 
 
On October 22, 2018, a cleanup statement was received from P.J. Johnson from Best Rate Towing, which 
outlined the cleanup activities.  No diesel fuel was spilled, however no more than 20 gallons of hydraulic 
fluid were spilled; the spill was contained and the road surface was cleaned, contaminated soil was removed 
and then disposed of at Logan Landfill in Gallatin County, Montana. 
  
Based upon the information provided, ENF is closing the file.  If you have any questions, please contact me 
at the telephone number listed below.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
John Rasmann 
Environmental Enforcement Specialist 
Enforcement Program 
(406) 444-5328; fax (406) 444-1923 
jrasmann2@mt.gov 
 
cc via email: Gallatin County Sanitarian  
  Gallatin County DES 
  Joe Radonich, MDT 
  P.J. Johnson, Best Rate Towing 
   
 
   

 


